
 

Weekly Update 

Thank you to all of you who have returned the parent questionnaires I sent home. 

We have had our record number returned so I will feedback to you once I have col-

lated all the information. It is great to share news of our new PTA team :  

Chair-Kirsty, Vice Chair—Laura, Secretary—Cheryl,  Treasurer—Chantel and mem-

bers  Tracey and Charlotte. They are committed to continuing the great work of our 

previous PTA team. 

Don’t forget to return your childs Science project work so we can put together a 

presentation that we can share with you all.   
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Class GROWTH Winners House Point Winners 

Acorns: Reception Toby: Health Award 

Grace: Work Ethic Award 

Betty 

Oaks: Year 1 Maisie: Work Ethic Award 

Maximo: Health Award 

Faye 

Willows: Year 2 Rhiver: Ownership Award 

Theo: Work Ethic Award 

Betsy 

Junipers: Year 3 Richard: Goals Award 

Zachariah: Health Award 

Eliza 

Elms: Year 4 Elsie: Respect Award 

Wren & Bonnie: Teamwork 

Award 

Lily C 

Rowans: Year 5 Charlie: Respect Award 

Paige: Health Award 

Lexi-Mae 

Maples: Year 6 Maryam: Ownership Award 

Zac: Respect Award 

Callum 

Overall House Point Winners this week:  Panthers 



School Calendar of 
Events 

 

June 

Tues 22nd: Planetari-
um day Year 1 & Year 5 

Fri 25th: Year 6 
‘Staycation’ - Snow 
Tubing and CI Adven-
tures. 

 

 

July  

Thurs 1st: Science 
Fair 

Fri 2nd: Non-uniform– 
Euro Day 

Mon 5th: Ryburn Wel-
come Evening—Virtual 

Weds 7th: Yr 6 Pro-
duction filmed 

Fri 9th: Sports Day 

Fri 16th: Reports to 
parents 

Fri 23rd: School Clos-
es  

 

September 

Mon 6th: School 
closed for Staff Train-
ing 

Tues 7th: School re-
opens 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs  
 
             Thursday                                   
      Bushcraft—Reception 
 
 
 

Parking outside school 

Please could we ask that 

parent’s do not  block ac-

cess to Hillside View as this 

is causing a danger to pe-

destrians and other road 

users. Thank you. 

 
        

   Science Fair at New Road  
 
Your child will have brought home a 
letter today regarding our first Science Fair in July. This 
will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to investi-
gate an area of Science that interests them and that they 
can share with others. A presentation will be uploaded on-
to our Facebook page which explains further what we re-
quire the children to do. A power-point is now on our web-
site under the tab More and then in Resources and activi-
ties. We hope you will support your child with this project 
and celebrate the amazing wonder of Science. It would al-
so be great for New Road to win the Trophy too !!!! 

Weekly Attendance Figures  

 

Whole School: 95.6%. Well done to Oaks and Rowans with no 
lates. 

                   

                       

 

 

       Weekly Sports Champion and Bushcraft Hero 
               Our sports coach Miss Heckler has chosen:            
                                 Bushcraft Hero – Max C 

          Sport Champion -  George P 
       Well done to all the children                               

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 94 5 

Oaks 97.7 0 

Willows 94.3 2 

Junipers 97.6 5 

Elms 94 6 

Rowans 96.7 0 

Maples 93.8 3 


